.MUELLER
INEREFRIGERATION ENGINEERING

CHANGE NOTICE

Date: April 4, 2018
Subject Diaphragm Valves, Solder x Solder Extended Ends

Mueller Refrigeration is announcing manufacturing facility change for the 1/2" and 5/8" Solder x Solder
Straight Diaphragm Valves with extended ends. Along with this change, Mueller part numbers will be
revised as follows:

Current New Description
A 14851 A 14851C 1/2 Solder x Solder Extended Ends
A 14852 A 14852C 5/8 Solder x Solder Extended Ends

Implementation of this change is targeted for Q2 2018.

For additional information, please contact your local Mueller Sales Representative.



